Dear friends and colleagues:

On behalf of Secretary Julián Castro, we cordially invite you to join him on Monday, July 27, 2015 for a speech celebrating HUD's milestone year at the HUD auditorium. This will be an opportunity for the Secretary to reflect on HUD's past year's accomplishments and discuss the priorities for the coming year. He would also like to thank HUD employees and external stakeholders for their support and partnership.

July 27, 2015, Monday

U.S. Dept. of Housing and Urban Development 451 7th Street, SW Washington, D.C. 20410 South Lobby entrance

One Year Anniversary Speech – Brooke Mondale Auditorium (11 a.m.-noon ET)

All are welcome and the event will also be webcast. However, RSVPs are mandatory for external guests planning to attend in person and due COB, July 20, 2015, Monday, Please see the following link to RSVP: http://www.hud.gov/emarc/index.cfm?fuseaction=emar.registerEvent&eventId=2524&update=N

If you plan to view the speech via webcast, no need to RSVP. Shortly before 11 am on 7/27, this weblink will go live, http://portalapps.hud.gov/HUDMediaChannel/liveplayer.jsp

We look forward to your participation. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to our program coordinator, Mia Ragland-Weems, at 202-402-6787 or Mia.D.Ragland-Weems@hud.gov.

Sincerely, Francey

Francey L. Youngberg
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Public Engagement
Office of Public Affairs
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
451 7th Street, SW
Room 10232
Washington, D.C. 20410